
PARENT/GUARDIAN NOTE   SEPT. 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 I look forward to working with you and your child this school year. My job as your child’s teacher is to ensure 
that he/she has the necessary information and opportunities to be successful. I have high expectations for all of my 
students and with your help and support; I believe that we will have a very successful year. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have and please be sure to sign up for our class REMIND to 
receive important info.  
 
Sincerely,  
Laurie Mettler 
Email: lmettler@nfschools.net 
Phone: (716) 278-5800 ex. 41333 
REMIND: Text @Mettler22 to 81010 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please sign and return this sheet indicating that you have read and understand the classroom expectations and policies. 
 

Student Name (PLEASE PRINT) _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Signature_____________________________________________________________ Date:__________________ 
 
Parent Signature______________________________________________________________ Date:__________________ 
 
Parent Contact Phone Number: (______) _______ -- ____________ 
 
Parent Email Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Email Address: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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